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Elle Donnelley 
A/Senior Planner 
Resource Assessments, Planning Services 
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY  NSW  2000 

 
 

RE. Broken Hill North Mine EIS 
 

Dear Elle, 

 

NSW Department of Industry, Lands (the Department) has had the opportunity to review the 
Broken Hill North Mine Environmental Impact Statement (EIS). 

The Department has no comments regarding this matter provided the methods and mitigation 
measures described in the EIS are followed. 

If you have any queries with regard to this matter, please do not hesitate to contact  
myself on 02 6883 5448 (phone) or jarrod.smith@crownland.nsw.gov.au (email). 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Jarrod Smith 
Senior Natural Resource Management Officer 
Far West 
 
24 February 2017 
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